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The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, April 10, 2018 at 6:45 P.M. at the Sterling Fire Hall.  Chairman Peterson opened the meeting with the following trustees present:   Steve Lempka, Andy Thies, and Dennis Heusman.  Absent: Bill Moss.  Others present: Roger Huls, Clarence Hagstrom, Jeff Ray, Audrey Keebler, Eldon and Sue Wilken, Mary Lafferty, Spencer Pagel, Vane Rengstorf, and Roger Moss.  Chairman Peterson acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and the location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Hall.  Peterson lead meeting with the pledge of allegiance.

Jeff Ray, JEO Consulting Group, discussed the changes that he made to the zoning code book and map.  Discussed condensing zoning districts down to just five different ones instead of ten that weren’t necessary.  Pictures were added to some of the definitions as well.  

Clarence Hagstrom brought up the concern about keeping up with the changes that may come.  Jeff explained that they try their best to keep everyone updated on necessary changes.   

Lempka made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 7:18 and Thies seconded the motion. 
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